MEMORANDUM

CONNECTICUT

TO: All DCF Staff
FROM: Commissioner Vannessa Dorantes
DATE: July 10,2020

SUBJECT: Weather Advisory - Tropical Storm Fay

Connecticut will be experiencing the effects of Tropical storm Fay this evening and overnight.

The storm is anticipated to first hit the Southwest corner of the state.

Initial forecasts include winds up to 50-60 mph with rain across the state with 2-4 inches possible
in Western Connecticut. According to published reports, the entire State of Connecticut is under a
flash flood watch and isolated tornadoes may occur.

A tropical storm warning has been issued for the Connecticut coast.

We encourage everyone to utilized caution, make this information known to high risk populations
and stay up to date with announcements.

The State of Connecticut has an emergency notification system. Please visit this site in order to
learn more information and to sign up to receive notifications about emergencies in your area:
https://portal.ct.gov/CTAlert/Common-Elements/Common-Elements/Learn-about-CT-Alerts




